

October 2016

Re: GCSE Spanish Controlled Assessment: Speaking

Dear Parents / Guardians,

I am writing to inform you that your child's last compulsory Spanish speaking controlled assessment will take place on Friday 11th of November, 2016. Students will be allocated a time to complete their speaking assessment in the Library and will therefore be taken out of normal lessons for a short period of time.

This controlled assessment task is worth 15% of your child's final GCSE Spanish grade and it is therefore vital that they put in the necessary time revising outside of school in addition to their allocated six hours of preparation in lesson time.

Your child has been given information about what to include in their exam and guidance on revision tactics. We would also advise all students to record their assessment on their mobile phones as this would allow your child to listen to the recording at any given time.

Finally, if you have any questions or queries regarding the GCSE course, please do not hesitate to contact me on the school number.

Yours faithfully,

Miss L Griffiths

Teacher of Spanish

LGS/SAF/ACE

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

01270 625663 01270 610373 Email, info@brineleas.co.uk















